
 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 26th September - Week B 

 
Fairford Town Council is currently trying to raise funds to get a new skate park built in 
Fairford.  In order to attract more funding, they would love to be able to show potential grant awarding bodies just 
how much the community wants this to go ahead.  Please help spread the word, for more details Click here  
 

Notices: 

 All years: Please support us with ensuring your child complies with the uniform rules before they leave the 
house each morning.  In particular, a number of students are arriving at school wearing jewellery. One plain stud 
or sleeper (small hoop) is allowed in each ear lobe, these need to be removed for PE. One charity band may be 
worn on the wrist.  No other jewellery is allowed and will be confiscated if seen. 

 All years: Next Thursday is Open Evening for students in years 6 and 5. To allow time for setting up, school will 
finish early at 2.20 with Pulham’s buses leaving at 2.30.  Any student who takes the #76, #77 or #855 is welcome 
to stay in school to help staff set up before their bus leaves at the usual time of 3.35. 

 All years: There will be a whole school photograph on Monday 3rd October.  I’m sure that students will want to 
look their smartest for this, please remind them on that morning to make an extra special effort with their 
uniform. 

 Year 7-10: Voice in a Million reply slip return extended until 30th January. 

Safeguarding:  

School Nurse: the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  

The school nurse, Karen Croxson, will see students on an appointment basis; students (or parents) should contact 
the head of year to refer.  

 
Well Being: 
The NHS in Gloucestershire are delighted to launch On Your Mind Glos, a newly developed mental health website for 
children and young people aged up to 25.  Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: Here  

 

Mental Health  

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: parent info 

and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  
 

Letters to parents: here 
 All years: Whole School Special Educational Needs and Disability (SEND) Review Process Evaluation Project.  

 All years: Fundraising poster for Fairford Skate Park.  

 Year: KS3: Food and Nutrition  

 Year: KS3: Science revision guide.  

 Year 9: Bronze DofE 

 Year 10: Silver DofE 

 Year: 10: Food and Nutrition.  

 Year 10: Geography  

 Year 11: Geography 

 

 

  

https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Poster%20for%20fundraising.pdf
https://onyourmindglos.nhs.uk/
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents

